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Dates for your diary
Thursday 17th November – Year 11 Parents’ Evening
Thursday 1st December – Year 9 Parents’ Evening
Thursday 1st – Thursday 15th December – Year 11 mock exams
Monday 5th December – Christmas Concert
Monday 12th December – Presentation Evening
Thursday 15th December – Last day of term

Celebrating Success
Congratulations to -
• All pupils for exemplary behaviour and maturity during our

lockdown practise.
• Kian Partlett for attending 15 extra curricular sessions this

year
• Libby Rodway, Lewis Carpenter, Cyron Taylor, Joe Puar,

Rohey Manneh, George Lee and Enzo Milan for attending
over 10 extra curricular sessions so far this year.

• Our Under 13 girls football team who participated in a
tournament, winning 2 games and drawing 2.

Year 11 Parents Evening
Year 11 Parents’ Evening is on Thursday 17th November 2022. This is an important opportunity for you to
discuss with your child’s teachers how well they have settled into Year 11 and their final year of GCSE
studies, particularly their strengths, and targets for improvement as they prepare for their Christmas
mocks.
Appointments are made on school cloud but this is a face to face parents evening at Park Hall. If you are
unable to attend for any reason, please make sure you inform Mrs Percival, your child’s Head of Year, on
jpercival@parkhall.org so we can invite you into school at another time to discuss your child’s progress.

Remembrance Day

Along with the rest of the nation Park Hall observed a minutes silence for Remembrance Day on Friday.
This week students have taken part in assemblies about the significance of 11th November and
Remembrance. These assemblies have looked at the significance of our nation’s participation in conflict
as well as the importance of Remembrance. A particular focus has been on the history of our local
community. Students have learnt about the war memorials in Water Orton and Castle Bromwich as well
as the local area’s role in both World War One and World War 2.

Seneca Learning Stars
Well done to the following pupils for
showing great independence and
commitment to learning through use
of Seneca Learning. Seneca is not just
limited to homework, pupils should
be using Seneca for all subjects to
boost their progress and extend their
in school learning.
Year 7 – Frankie Collins and Peggy
Corbett
Year 8 - Lexie Tongue and Charlie
Williams
Year 9 - Fraser Rodway, Billy Martin,
Aston Campbell and Lily Baldry
Year 10 – Michael Stoner, Simone
Morgan and Amelie Johnson
Year 11 – Taylor Burrows, Aleena
Tanveer, Scott Richardson-Devereux
and James Shrimpton
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